
Pathmakers is a charity helping people
get out into the Norfolk countryside.

Its mission is to improve opportunities for 
everyone.

The trustees have asked us to publish this letter which will be of especial interest to the many footpath 
wardens in the county 

Dear Councillors, 

Norfolk Pathmakers is a Charitable Incorporated Organisation set up by the Norfolk Local Access Forum to 
promote access to the countryside.  We aim to become the go to organisation to assist communities 
and landowners to apply for funds from any source to upgrade and improve public rights of way for 
all users.  A new group of trustees has joined the Board recently.  However, we need further trustees 
especially (but not exclusively) from people with good IT skills as well as an appreciation of the countryside 
and a commitment to pushing ahead in what will be a challenging climate for funding post Covid 19. If 
anyone is interested in joining this friendly group then please either contact Kate Mackenzie on 07916 
984408 or go to recruitment@pathmakers.org.uk 

Yours sincerely, - Simon Fowler – Chair 
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